CREDAIT-IEED

S. S. Hussain 14s. v
Chief Executive Officer

Ref. No. : MCHI/CEO/17-18/150

Additional Chief Secretary (Retd.)

Government of Maharashtra

March 5, 2018

Subject: Representation concerning the non-entitlement of Levy of
Development charges by NAINA/CIDCO in respect of
development which has already commenced before NAINA
becoming the Special Planning Authority, as per the
Government in UDD Notification

Dear

Please recollect my telephonic call with you on 34 March, 2018 i.e. Saturday
morning, regarding the NAINA issue as requested through my DO letters to the
CIDCO & Urban Development Department on the above referred subject.

You were kind enough to promise that, you would check up about the issue
with the official/ organisation and get back. Please take up and inform about the

progress of the process in the matter.

Request you to do the needful and oblige, please!

To,

Dr. Nitin Kareer (I.A.S.)
Principal Secretary - I,

Urban Development Department,
Government of Maharashtra,
Mantralaya,

Mumbeai - 400 032
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Yours
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(S. S. Hussain)
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